

PEMUDA REVOLUSIONER

Dear comrades, PR (Revolutionary Youth) would like to congratulate the LYC with it's upcoming congress and our hand in friendship towards the PCUSA, Even tho our party is rather silent and due to our circumstances we avoid certain forms of communication but for this we will send a warm greeting from the Revolutionary Youth to the LYC.

We hope in better circumstances for our 2 organisations to get to know each other better and further developments of our 2 countries into our common struggle and to overthrow the imperialist stronghold of the US across the globe.

Red Salute,

Bell Romero

Chairperson of PR

1 of 1 9/22/2022, 5:54 PM